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Hiimeyra Colak
Dear Ms. Colak,

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that our Graduate Studies Committee has
approved your application for the University of Chicago Law School's 2018-2019 LL.M.
Program. As one of the people who read your application, I am particularly pleased to be
the first to congratulate you on your admission. We are delighted that you chose to apply
to Chicago.

Our orientation program will begin on September 24, 2018, classes will begin on October
1, 2018, and graduation will be on June 15, 2019. As a full time student, you will be
required to take at least nine credit hours (three courses) each of the three academic
quarters for a total of at least 277 credit hours for the degree. All of our classes are
conducted in English. The curriculum available to you while you are here will include
about 170 courses, seminars and workshops.

With a total student body of approximately 650 students, Chicago is one the smallest of
the national law schools in this country. Our facilities and curriculum have been
designed to take advantage of our size by promoting close working relationships among
classmates and between all students and faculty. In reviewing applications, we look for
indications that candidates will be active and engaged in the intellectual and social life of
the Law School. Thus, admission to our LL.M. program is a tribute not only to your
impressive accomplishments, but also to your personal characteristics that we feel will
enrich our community.

I know you would find Chicago a wonderful place to pursue the LL.M. degree. Our
program is small - about 75 people each year - and that creates a real sense of community
among the students. We also make extra efforts to insure that LL.M. students have lots of
contact with faculty and our J.D. students. Unlike many schools with substantially larger
LL.M. programs, this is not a place where LL.M. students tend to isolate themselves with
other students from their own country or region. Chicago offers an academic
environment that encourages intellectual engagement both in and outside the classroom,
and the social and cultural opportunities of a great city. If that sounds like an attractive
environment to you, I hope you will decide to join us in September.

Best Regards,

Richond] Bﬂdgm
Richard Badger

Associate Dean
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To whom it may concern:

Listed below is the Law School budget for LLM students during the 2017-2018 academic
year. The budget for 2018-2019 will be available in late April.

Tuition $61,626

Medical Insurance* $3,615
Student Life Fee $1,128
Room and Board $16,830
Transcript fee (one time) $65
Books $1,785

Personal Expenses/Misc. $2,880

TOTAL $88,758

*All law students are required to have acceptable medical insurance coverage. Students
do not have to join the University's plan if they provide evidence of comparable coverage

under their own plan.

The University sends tuition and fee bills before the beginning of each of the three
academic quarters. Each bill covers one-third of the total annual tuition/fee charge. The

bills are payable in late September, late December, and late March.
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Richard Badger
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